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Dear Commissioner, 
 
Outcome of the Confirmation Hearing: Appointment of a Deputy Police and Crime 
Commissioner f

mailto:jake.chambers@surreycc.gov.uk


 
On behalf of the Panel, I would like to thank Miss Vesey-Thompson for her attendance at the 
Confirmation Hearing and congratulate her on her re-appointment to the role of Deputy Police 
and Crime Commissioner. 
 
The Panel recommends that a period of five working days should elapse before its 
recommendation is made public, though this information can be released upon mutual 
agreement between the OPCC and the Police and Crime Panel. 
 
I would be grateful if you could forward our findings to Miss Vesey-Thompson. Please do not 
hesitate to contact me via the Panel’s Committee Manager, Jake Chambers, should you 
require any further information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 
Councillor John Robini 

Chairman of the Surrey Police and Crime Panel 

 

 


